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 ) MOTION FOR CONTINUANCE  
         

 Pursuant to Utah Admin. Code R746-100-3(H) and Utah Code §63-46b-6, Questar Gas 

Company requests that the time for interested parties to file responsive comments to the 

Commission’s Request for Comments be extended to September 4, 2007.  In support of its request, 

the Company states as follows:  

1. On June 4, 2007, the Commission issued its request for comments to the Company’s 

Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP) filed May 1, 2007, for plan year May 1, 2007  to April 30, 2008, in 

accordance with the Modified Guidelines filed with the Commission in Docket No. 97-057-06 on 

April 17, 1998.  In its request, the Commission specifically invited “all interested parties to make 

comment on the appropriateness of the IRP and to make recommendations on whether the 

Commission should acknowledge the plan.”  Further, the Commission invited comment on whether 

changes should be made to the IRP guidelines approved September 26, 1994, in Docket No. 91-

057-09 and if so, the process by which such changes should be made.    

2. On June 19, 2007, the Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) requested an 

extension of the deadline to August 3, 2007, so that it could provide its report in response to the 
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action request issued to it by the Commission on May 2, 2007 to review the IRP and provide 

recommendations; and to respond to the Commission’s request for comments regarding whether 

changes should be made to the IRP guidelines. 

3. The Company believes additional time would be helpful to fully develop its 

comments and address the issues raised in the Commission’s request for comments.     

4. Questar Gas has discussed its desire to request an extension with both the Division 

and the Committee and both parties have indicated they would not oppose such a request. 

5. The Company does not believe an extension of time for interested parties to file 

comments will impair this proceeding and will actually afford additional time for interested parties 

to complete their review of the IRP and the history that led to the Modified Guidelines and to 

organize their comments in a way best suited to facilitate further review and consideration by the 

Commission. 

WHEREFORE, Questar Gas Company respectfully requests that the Commission enter an 

Order extending the deadline to file comments to September 4, 2007. 

Respectfully submitted this 26th day of July, 2007. 

      QUESTAR GAS COMPANY 

 
                                                         
Colleen Larkin Bell (5253) 
Attorney for Questar Gas Company 
180 East First South Street 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by U.S. mail this 
26th day of July, 2007, to the following:   
 

 Michael Ginsberg 
 Patricia Schmid 
 ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 500 Heber M. Wells Building 
 160 East 300 South 
 Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 mginsberg@utah.gov 
 pschmid@utah.gov 
 Attorneys for Division of Public Utilities 
 
 Reed Warnick  
 Paul Proctor 
 ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 160 East 300 South, 5th Floor 
 Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 rwarnick@utah.gov 
 pproctor@utah.gov 
 Attorneys for Committee of Consumer Services 
 
 
 
      /s/______________________________
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